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Letter No 8 Covid19  30 July 2021

 
Letter No 8 - Covid-19 Update 30 July 2021  
 
Dear St Leo’s community, 
 
Congratulations to all students, staff, parents and carers on getting through Sydney’s 1st phase of 2021 
Lockdown! I am looking forward to signing all your report cards! :) 
 
Given the Premier’s announcement earlier this week concerning the extension of the current lockdown, all students, 
parents and staff were invited to participate in a survey regarding our current model for the delivery of the curriculum. 
In the interests of transparency I have linked the ​summary of results ​here from the 4 targeted audiences. 
As a result of this survey ​- the current model of delivery will continue for the next 4 weeks from Intake 2021 (Yr 7) 
to Year 11, with two minor tweaks -  

1) online assemblies/gatherings and, 
2) students who have Learning Support assistance  - each parent/carer will be contacted again by a member of 

the Learning Support team next week to discuss progress. 
 
A copy of the next two weeks timetable is linked here for all students. 
 
Thank you to all those who took part in this survey. 
 

If any parent/carer thinks their young person ​is having a difficulty in any of their subjects ​ - please contact the 
class teacher in the first instance. This can be done by: 

1) email directly to the class teacher ​, either via your young person’s Google Classroom or by “normal” email, 
or 

2) phone the College Reception​ (9487 3555) 
 
Vinnies Sleepout Tonight! 
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